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Parent Permission for Student TABE Testing 
 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian, 

Your child___________________________ has been recommended for the Option 
Pathway program at ______________________________________________________. 

Before students are placed in the Option Pathway, it is required that the TABE (Tests of 
Adult Basic Education) be administered. You must give permission for your child to be 
tested to help the Option Pathway Team determine eligibility for the program. You will 
be informed of the results of this test. If your child is placed in the Option Pathway, you 
will be required to attend a meeting to discuss expectations and sign the required 
documents. 

 

I, _______________________________ give permission for my child 

________________________________ to take the TABE to help determine eligibility for 

the Option Pathway program. 

 

 

 

___________________________________________  ___________________ 
Parent or Legal Guardian Signature         Date 
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